
Usfs, 

 

I have been a resident of Idaho for over 15 years and proud to welcome Midas Gold Idaho into our 

state and proud to support the Stibnite Gold Project. Our state is rapidly growing and our 

communities will continue to benefit from mining operations that are developed in a responsible 

manner which I firmly believe this project can be be done.  

 

I encourage the U.S.F.S to permit this project and expedite the process where possible and hope the 

U.S. Forest Service will realize the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using 

alternative 2. 

 

Thank you for your time, consideration and for giving Idahoans meaningful time to comment on the 

Stibnite Gold Project. Alternative two is by far the best option in the DEIS. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Monique Hayes 


